
WOOD RIVER-HARTFORD DISTRICT NO. 15 
MADISON COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of School District No. 15 in the County 

of Madison, State of Illinois, that a Public Hearing will be held Tuesday, November 19, 

2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Board of Education Office, 501 East Lorena Avenue, Wood 

River, Illinois. 

 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver 

application to allow the district to apply for a modification to Section 17-1.5 of the Illinois 

School Code.  This modification allows the district to budget, for the FY2020 year, an 

excess of 5% of the actual administrative costs for FY2019.   

 

 

 

                                Sheila Sorgea, Secretary 
                                Board of Education 
                                Wood River-Hartford District 15 


